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L ib ra ry  a n d
In fo rm a tio n
M a n a g e rs .
Application; are now open for the postgraduate programs
in Library and information Management or Busmess
information Management offered by UniSA

These programs are blurring the boundaries and will
enable librarians, records managers, archivists and business
information management professionals to reinvent their
careers, lo keep m touch with the latest digital approaches
and worts m a wider sJdl ed environment

The programs offer you the opportunity to stuoy at your
own pace: either part-time or full-time, externally online,
or face to face in Adelaide.

h>; further details and
information please email
m o ira .l3 vu le n fru n isa .e d u .a u
oc ■ .■ ■sit u m s a .e d u .a u 'b im

Sense
Com puter and
I n f o r m a t i o n  S c i e n c eUniSA

ACTING EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 
(AND NEWLY APPOINTED 
DIRECTOR MEMBER SERVICES) 
ROB MILLER

THE MEETING WAS HELD AT THE NATIONAL LIBRARY AND INCLUDED AN OPEN 
INVITATION TO VIEW THE CURRENT EXHIBITION, THE LIFE OF PATRICK WHITE.

2011 Results: AGM
The Association's Annual 

G eneral Meeting w as held at 
the National Library of Australia 
on M ay 15th. The meeting 
included formal presentation of 
the Association's Annual Report 
and financial statements for the 
2011 year (available at www. 
alia.org.au/publishing/annual. 
reports/2011_Annual_Report.pdf), 
which record a  small financial 
surplus - the first to be ach ieved

by the Association in m any years. 
Other highlights of 2011 include  
significant a d v o c a c y  successes  
such as $1.4m in funding for The 
National Year of Reading and  
$1m in funding for The Library 
Initiative, which p laced  over 1200 
p layb ack devices in 175 libraries 
across the nation to assist the 
print disabled.

At this meeting, the 
Association farewelled two 
Board members, John Bayliss and  
G raham  Black, and  w elcom ed

three new  m embers to the Board, 
Edmund Balnaves, Aileen Weir 
and  Elke Dawson. President 
M argaret Allen co nclud ed  her 
year in the role and  handed  over 
to incoming President, Vanessa  
Little, and  Julie Rae took up the 
reins as Vice-President.

The Board had received a  
number of motions to put to 
the meeting. While these were  
unsuccessful, the meeting agreed  
the process of forming and  
a c c e p ta n c e  of Notices of Motion 
could be improved to assist 
members wishing to put motions 
in the future. Further information 
on this will be reported in a  future 
issue of INCITE.

The meeting co nclud ed  with 
a  specia l viewing of the National 
Library's exhibition The Life of 
Patrick White, enjoyed by all 
present. ALIA thanks the National 
Library of Australia for providing 

us with this special 
opportunity to 
learn more of 
one of Australia's 
literary giants.

EXHIBITION CURATOR MATTHEW JONES 
GAVE MEMBERS A BRIEF OVERVIEW 

OF PATRICK WHITE'S LIFE AND 
ACHIEVEMENTS BEFOREHAND


